
Kelly’s Motorsports Park  
3225 Harloff Road 
Batavia, NY 14020 

 
Beginners School  

Saturday, April 12, 2025 
9am-5pm 

 
Are you new to karting and not sure where to begin?  Kelly’s Motorsports Park will host 
a Beginners School on Saturday, April 12, 2025.  The school will be open to everyone 
wanting to learn what’s new or simply a refresher before the season begins.  Track time 
during the school will only be open to NEW drivers.  You must also have your own kart 
and gear.  The track will open at 9 AM.  Throughout the day you will learn everything 
from signing in at Registration, what to expect on a race day, track and driver safety, 
kart maintenance, flag meanings, going on a track walk and even getting some track 
time.  Seat time is the most important thing for new drivers!  Please dress for the 
weather as it can still be chilly in April! 
 
Beginner School Fees: $55 for any driver, $15 for a non-driver pit pass.  All minors (& 
Parents) must sign the Parental Minor Consent Form at Registration, along with all 
other sign-in sheets. 
 
Pre-Register Here if you plan on attending.  That way we know how many to expect and 
we will be able to update you on any changes. 
 
Plan on bringing your kart, safety gear, and tools!  We do have drinks and some snacks 
available for sale in our Registration building otherwise plan on bringing what you need 
for the day.  Our schedule and rulebook are online at Kelly’s Motorsports Park.  As 
always you can email us at kellysmotorsportspark@gmail.com if you have any 
questions. 
 
*Anyone that does not have their own kart we will be having a driving school where you 
can try a kart before going and investing in one.  More information will be available 
soon.* 
 

https://forms.gle/RyJqWE8Trk7BNqaR9
https://kellysmotorsportspark.com
mailto:kellysmotorsportspark@gmail.com

